
 

Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 
To:  All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
From:  WFG Underwriting Department 
Date:  January 19, 2018 
Bulletin No: NY 2018-02 
Subject:   Deadline for Cybersecurity Filing 

This is a reminder that The DFS Cybersecurity Certificate of Compliance must be 
submitted by February 15, 2018 
 

The certificate can now be submitted via the DFS Web Portal:  
https://myportal.dfs.ny.gov/web/cybersecurity 
 
Click HERE to find a how-to guide provided by the NYSLTA. 
 
Please contact Underwriting Counsel with any questions. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

https://myportal.dfs.ny.gov/web/cybersecurity
https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/bAiogxMBgKaf85e/download

